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MEMORANDUM TO: Jayne Halvorsen, Project Officer
.« Resource Management Branch/ NMSS
FROM: Charlotte Abrams.  ting Assistant Branch Chief [Signed by]
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Waste Man .ement/NMSS

SUBJECT: NO COST TIME EXTENSION FOR TASK 17 OF CONTRACT NO.
NRC-02-96-004, JOB CODE J5147

Task 17 of Contract NRC-02-96-004 (also J5147) is a review of reclamation plans for White
Mesa Mill, Blanding, Utah, Reclamation Plan Review. CNWRA has encountered delay in the
lice 1see responding to requests for additional information for the White Mesa site. The current
countract requires the review to be completed by the end of March 1999. Because of the
anticipated delay in receiving a response to requests for additional information, a no-cost time
extension to September 30, 1999, is recommended for this task. Please take the necessary
steps to grant a no-cost time extension to September 30, 1999.

Should you have any questions, please call me at 415-7295, or Banad Jagannath at 415-6653.
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